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Nebraska Patrol out in force for holiday weekend
As travelers hit the road over the Thanksgiving holiday weekend, Nebraska State
Troopers will be out in force to help keep Nebraska roadways safe. The Nebraska
State Patrol (NSP) is also urging drivers to be prepared for potential winter
weather that may arrive in the latter part of the weekend.

Troopers and dispatchers will be working throughout the holiday weekend from
border to border in Nebraska. Any motorists who need assistance can call the
NSP Highway Helpline at *55 from any cell phone. The public can also use *55 to
get a direct connection to NSP dispatch to report impaired or reckless drivers.

Nationwide, AAA is projecting 48.5 million people will travel by car over the
Thanksgiving weekend, the highest travel volume since 2005. With the potential
for rain and snow in some parts of Nebraska this weekend, travelers should pay
close attention to local forecasts and also check the weather and road conditions
before their return trip. 

Nebraska 511, Nebraska’s Advanced Traveler Information System, is the best
way to stay up to date on travel conditions throughout the state. The system is
available at all times via phone by dialing 511, online at www.511.nebraska.gov,
or Nebraska’s 511 smartphone app. 

For those traveling outside Nebraska, most other states maintain a system similar
to Nebraska 511, also available via phone by dialing 511 when present in that
state. 
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